
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/20/2011 11:39:19 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Meeting Tomorrow Instead ?

Paul - can we meet tomorrow ? We received Jerry Hill's letter asking to give him documentation by 
February 1 on pipelines that have seen increases in pressures to MAOP. We are fine with that. In the 
interim, we are working feverishly to get the data we need to complete that. However, I'd like to walk 
you (and staff) through a primer on how pressure are established and how measurements are made vs. 
MAOP that I'm told is very revealing. I'd like to do that sooner than later since I leave for Hawaii 
Saturday !. Thx
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